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_____________________________________________________________________
                                                                                                    24th October 2019
Dear Parents,

Class 3 Singing Festival
Class 3 have been invited to a Singing Festival at Great Gaddesden Church on Tuesday 5th November in the morning. We will be travelling to Great Gaddesden by mini-bus. The children will need to be collected from Great Gaddesden Church at 3.00pm. Parents can attend an informal concert in the Church at 2.30pm.
Please could we ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 to cover the cost of the trip. The easiest way to give consent and make your payment is via your School Gateway account. Alternatively, please complete the permission slip below and return to the school office along with your payment.
If you have any queries, please let me know. 
Yours Sincerely,
Mrs Charter
Re:Singing Festival at Great Gaddesden Tuesday 5th November
I give permission for my child ………………….. to visit Great Gaddesden Church on Tuesday 5th November and to travel there by mini-bus. I will collect my child from Great Gaddesden at 3.00pm. Please find enclosed my voluntary contribution of £2.00.

Signed ………………………………………  Parent/guardian) 

